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November 6, 2013 
 
       
      
Antonio Chavez 
951 Bradley Street, Unit 1 
Saint Paul MN 55130 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 951 Bradley Street, Unit 1 
 
Dear Mr. Chavez: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 5, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
November 12, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Please note that Inspector St. Martin 
was at your property Tuesday afternoon per agreement and found that the gas is on.  He tried 
to contact you; however, you did not respond to his phone call and was not at the site. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Scott St. Martin (email) 
 Ed Smith (email) 
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